Birds Australia’s 2010 Conservation Forum
Calling all Post-Grad ornithological students.

The 2010 Birds Australia Conservation Forum will be held at the University of Melbourne, Parkville on 29th May 2010.  
The theme is "Connecting the Bush: from Backyards to Landscapes"

Birds Australia - Victoria is inviting post-graduate students currently working on ornithological research to prepare and present a poster at this year Conservation Forum. This will be an excellent opportunity to showcase your research to a wide audience of ornithologists, conservation biologists, policy makers and the general public. A prize of $100 will be awarded to the best poster. 
The Birds Australia Conservation Forum is a one-day convention that brings together experts to discuss the state of Australia’s birds, current and novel proposals for their conservation and how this knowledge can be used to engage the general public. A detailed program of speakers and activities can be found on the Birds Australia website (www.birdsaustralia.com.au/).  The aim of the day is to enlighten people about current conservation issues and how Birds Australia and others are helping our birds, as well as to make the people and resources of Birds Australia more accessible to our members throughout Australia. Posters will be displayed for the entire day and presenters are expected to be available for discussions about their research at morning and afternoon tea sessions.
Presentations are encouraged from BSc (Honours), Masters and PhD students. Applicants should submit an Abstract of not more than 200 words, including a clear aim, methodology, results and conclusion to James Dickson (dicksoj2@hotmail.com, 0425 759 010) by 30 April 2010. Abstracts should include all authors and their addresses and contact details for the presenter.
